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Policy: 6120-9- Reporting of Change in Vertical Clearance  
Section: Bridges - Maintenance Reports To: 4Div Director Preconstruction 
Office/Department: 4Bridge and Structural Design Contact: 404-631-1000 
 

The Bridge Maintenance Unit (BMU) has the responsibility of keeping up with and, to whom may need, the vertical clearance 

information of bridge structures.  For this reason, it is of extreme importance for this office to be kept informed of any change in 

vertical clearance as soon as possible after the change occurs.  

In order to achieve the above, we request that personnel directly involved with vertical clearance revisions at any structure on a 

state route notify the BMU immediately.  

This report may be made by telephone to the routing engineer at 404/635-2894 or to the Bridge Asset Manager at 404-635-2880.  

References: 

None. 
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